
   

MBYC CRUISE  

‘Tween Waters & Fishermen Village 

 

January 6-8 @Tween Waters    

January 9-13 @ Fishermen’s Village 



On Monday, January 6th we will cruise to ‘Tween 

Waters.  There will be docktails on Monday evening, at 

the Marina, location TBD.  We will cruise to Fishermen’s 

Village , Punta Gorda, on Thursday, January 9th.  

 

 More information, and a sign-up roster, will be started 

after we all return in the Fall.   We are “limited” to 15 

slips at ‘Tween Waters and 12 Slips at Fishermen’s 

Village.  Boaters beyond those numbers will be put on a 

waiting list. 

 

Please put this most exciting trip on your calendars. If 

you would like to sign up or have questions regarding 

this cruise event call:   Vern Graham 239-877-3668 or Mike 

Brown- 973-703-1443   or Brent Cook– 269-370-8003 


